

Mike Clements

We have had the Basin-wide meetings that have not been as productive, so wanted a one-on-one: board & WDNR

- Jim S.
- Tina K.
- Jim W.
- Matt Harrison

Dale Kramer 2 will 1

Steve Henry 5

Dave
Jim Moore

Brad E

Ann B

Bill Burr

Nelson Tranley
Mike Clements

Need a running total on the gages in sub basin

Discussion of changes in the last month ^{or so}
" " flood flows
" " storage impacts in the reservoir

Nelson asked if we would be on the ^{positive} positive
Ann assured him we would. So long as it doesn't turn hot & dry in July
she noted that if H4 Postwick gets long on Natural Flow & there is no release from Harder then it won't count this year.

TOPIC: LRNAD LMP Meeting in Alona

DATE: 14 JUN 2007

FILE UNDER: RCCA Meetings

PAGE: 1 of 2

Lots of concerns about no benefit from buyout this year

Nelson

Ann/Brod: we don't have consumptive use @ Frenchman - Cambridge & the water goes past the Medicine Creek gap. So we (LRNAD) owns H₂O in Horlan Steve - FC H₂O was ~~not~~ transferred to K&S Bostwick

- Bureau rules are that it is reassigned from one irrigation district to another.

Ann

Bureau won't put natural flow in separate account

Nelson

When throwing out the dry - year scenario, right?

Ann

Can you promise it won't be a water short year next year

Nelson

Our board & people think we should get credit for what we didn't pump in the past.

Ann

The key is depletions to the stream
Discussions of how percentages, ^{of allowable depletions} came about

various directors

So what are the allocations going to be?

Ann

Discussion of Average & Drought Scenario Model Runs.

Lots of frustration about depletion
monitoring on drilling in Madison etc

Ann

The question is, what are we going
to do to get into compliance now?

Nelson

It needs to be fair

other director

If it gets down to 5-6 inches many
people will fight the state.

Ann

Something to be said for an equal
amount of pain - why should they

Dale

You can sell an acre in LBURD and
buy 3 acres in URURD.

I've tak

Steve M

How do you come up with fair. Same
allocation seems fair
What about depletions to the stream?
FG acres are in the LBURD but
the stream is in the URURD.
So each sub-basin needs to be
in compliance. Each sub-basin
should have an allocator.

Mike

We need DNR's leadership because
LBURD can't convince them to cut
allocations.

Break

~~XXXXXXXXXX~~

15:38

Ann

If we can't decide on allocations then this will go to the Interrelated Water Review Board

It's never been used

Discussion of allowing transfers in the IMP.

Ann has reversed her opinion compared with what she said for previous IMPs.

There was concern that allowing transfers would increase consumption.

Nelson - eliminate 'East of Guide Rock'
- " electrical flow meter
(need to be mechanical " ")

→ I need to provide H₂O - short notification in early Sept.